
 
 
 

Middle School Facility Use Rules 
Mead School District 

Welcome to our school! 
 
Facility use in the Mead School District is a privilege and we appreciate that you pay 
attention to the following rules when using our athletic areas: 
 

1. Please don’t bounce balls in the hallways or use the walls in the hallways for 
warm-up. 

2. Keep food and drinks, other than water, out of the gym. 
3. Do not prop any outside doors for any reason. 
4. All siblings need to be under the supervision of a parent/guardian at all times and we 

ask that they are not running around the athletic facility area. 
5. All equipment needs to be set to the original settings and returned to the appropriate 

storage areas. 
6. Please clean up all garbage and belongings prior to closing up the gym. 
7. Report any areas that need to be cleaned due to blood, vomit, or other substance to 

the night custodian. 
8. All participants, coaches, parents and siblings need to stay in the athletic area and 

should not be in other parts of the building. 
9. Please adhere to your assigned time and please exit promptly.  Do not go over time 

even if the gym is empty. 
10.School athletics have priority, so if you enter the building and we are still playing, 

you will need to wait patiently (please do not start warming in another gym or in the 
hallway). 

 
When using our facilities, it is expected that you will comply with these rules.  We reserve 
the right to suspend or end your facility use privileges for violating any of these rules. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Pat Round - AD Northwood 
Ryan Henderson - AD Mountainside 
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